Dear Gerry,

I would hke to thank vou tor your excellent work related to the purchase of my Piper Seneca
i Mai 2011, To buy an airerall requires detailed knowledge in all areas of aircraflt technical
status, Airworthiness Directives, registration and after sales support. You have proven
vourself better than anvone | have ever come across in this business. Apain, thank vou for
vour customer focus, honesty and willingness to assist throughout the whole transaction. Fly
safe! Best regards Morten B, a happy Seneca owner

Best repards

*Morten Brandtzmes*

Vestbygdvegen 490, N-2312 Ottestad, Norway

Cellphone: +47 41401040



